
Birthdays




February 28, 2023

Mar. 1 - Craft Guild in Handwork Room
8:3-10:30
Mar. 2 - Girl Scouts presentation  6-7pm 
Mar. 6-17 - Spring Break - NO SCHOOL

Mar. 6-10 - Spring Break Camp - see 
 flyer at end of newsletter

Indigo G. – 2/1

Teagan M. – 2/5

Mr. Unterberger – 2/8

Oliver E. - 2/22

Kiki T. – 2/25

Kendall S. – 2/26

Kylie W. – 2/27

Mrs. Herda – 2/29




Congratulations
7th & 8th Graders!!

 "One Touch of Nature

Makes the Whole World

Kin"



Campus News & updates

Craft Guild is every Wednesday
8:30-10:30 

in the Handwork Room 

AWS Craft Guild is a
wonderful way to gather
with other crafters and
help our school to make

items for our store, special
events, or just to craft

together.  

Limited Supply!!Limited Supply!!Limited Supply!!

Thank You Craft Guild!

IN THE STORE
Are you traveling with your little ones during spring break? 

Get handmade pencil cases, treasure pouches, and coin purses at
the school store to keep art supplies and little treasures

organized. Get 2 items and receive 20% discount!



A note from the administrator

Just a quick note to say

we have 7 spots left in

the spring break camp. 

 The deadline to sign up

is this friday, so don't

delay!

Also, Just in case you missed it, the Girl

Scouts are holding an informational

evening on THursday March 2nd here at

school at 6pm.  Please send an rsvp to

office@waldorfak.org, if you'd like to

attend.  See the flier at the end of the

newsletter for more information!

Srping Auction!!!!  April 15th!!!

Inspire. Give. Grow

This is a whole school effort and we

need each and every one of you to make

it successful!!  If you'd like to help, but

don't know how, please email me at

ed@waldorfak.org.  



Sunflower Kindergarten

Greetings from Sunflower Kindergarten, 
The Valentine's day tea was a wonderful success! Thank
you all for coming! This month the children have sewn
Valentine gifts, made sugar cookies, practiced finger

knitting and made window hangings. The children are
loving all the snow, Mr.Tyler even "made it snow" by
bumping the trees, much to the delight of everyone! 

Blessings, 
Ms.Ashley 



GRADE 1/2

Grade 1-2 has been stringing together some fantastic
weeks. The magic of reading is coming into light for
some of them and the joy of the math processes  has
been showing up. Students have been writing kind
letters to each other, creating beautiful watercolor

paintings, and discovering that memorizing the
multiplication math facts can be exciting. Grade two will
be fishing up a math block this week as they continue to
strengthen their math foundation by exploring various

ways to use the four processes.



GRADE 3/4

Last week 3/4 had their Secret Admirer Exchange. We
were suppose to have it on Valentine's Day, Feb. 14th, but
Ms. Evans got sick and so the Exchange was postponed

for a week. It was a fun day, full of laughter, and big
smiles! The children all loved their gifts and were always

excited to see what everyone else got.
It was a super sweet day!

Love, 
Ms. Evans



GRADE 3/4



This week the students in Grade 5/6 have been
discussing and writing about the history of the

expansion of Rome, starting first with Rome defeating
Hannibal and Carthage. Students have also been

learning about the architectural feats of the Romans in
building their roads, aqueducts, and archways that still
exist to this day. The class also enjoyed getting up to

Hillside trails to ski this week!

GRADE 5/6



GRADE 5/6



GRADE 7/8

Dear community, 
Class 7/8 has delved into physics, specifically the science

of simple machines.  The students have had to put up
with me exhorting them to utilize their first and third

class levers while they worked hard at the snow
sculptures all week.  Twenty five hours later, (or so..),

we completed our snow sculpture and achieved the first
prize in our division!  It was a lovely and exciting finish
for the students to see the results of their hard work
over a week long period.  I am so proud of them!  

with warmth, Shannon Herda



For more information - See  
"2023 Incoming Freshman Letter to Parents"

Dear  AWS families with incoming 
 freshman for school year 23/24,

There will be a zoom session on 3/7 for
parents who have questions regarding

course requests. 
Thank you,

Joleen White

https://docs.google.com/document/d/1kROTGmPk-QQH8AQK34nIKLiv3IC_Lfz3/edit?usp=sharing&ouid=104497555850582691782&rtpof=true&sd=true




Register by April 15th to get 10% off

Mud Week, 
Fairies &
Gnomes,

Gardening Week,
Weird Science
 + much more




Waldorf &
Outdoor

Education
inspired

programs

Summer CampSummer Camp
2023

 Ages 3.5*- 12

*3.5 yr olds must
be toilet-trained

Join us for 8 weeks of wonder!Join us for 8 weeks of wonder!

Half-Day & 
Full-Day
options

Register online

@ Waldorfak.org

limited space

 available!

3250 Baxter Rd
Anchorage, AK

99504
907-333-9062




